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Employee of the Month 

October 2014 
 

The employee recognition program is a District-wide program to promote a greater 
appreciation of District employees and to publicly honor special employees for outstanding 
service that directly or indirectly contributes to students in the Alameda Unified School 
District.  Each month, at the Board of Education meeting, those employees selected will be 
recognized by the Board with a presentation by the President of the Board and the 
Superintendent of Schools.  The person so honored is: 
 
 

 
Tonya Morgan 

Office Manager 
Island High School 
 “A Job Well Done” 
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